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Notice under section 23 

of the Water NSW Act 2014 
 

Memorandum of Understanding with NSW Health 
 

 
Sections 20 (a) and 21 of the Water NSW Act 2014 requires WaterNSW to enter into 
a memorandum of understanding (MoU) with the Secretary of the Ministry of Health. 
 
NSW Health is the public health regulator for drinking water. NSW Health maintains a 
Memorandum of Understanding with WaterNSW, which forms the basis for a co-
operative relationship between the organisations. 
 
The MoU has recently been revised and as required under section 23 of the Act, the 
MoU is being exhibited for public comment. 
 
WaterNSW invites submissions on the draft MoU. 
 
Copies of the draft MoU are available: 
• on the WaterNSW website at 

https://www.waternsw.com.au/about/legislation/memoranda-of-understanding 
• on request by ringing our customer service on 1300 662 077 between 8am and 

5pm, Monday to Friday 
• on request by e-mail:  Mou.Review@waternsw.com.au 

 
If you wish to make a submission in relation to the MoU, please forward it to: 
 

MoU Review 
WaterNSW 
PO Box 398  
Paramatta, NSW 2124 

 
or send by email to Mou.Review@waternsw.com.au 
 
Submissions close on 12 Dec 2021. 
 
Please note that WaterNSW will forward copies of all submissions to NSW Health. 
 
For further information please contact WaterNSW via email 
MoU.Review@waternsw.com.au or phone 1300 662 077  
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